




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: WSACC GR 22 Comments Letter
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:48:46 AM
Attachments: 2021_04_30_11_04_03.pdf

 
 

From: Fitzgerald, Timothy W. [mailto:TFITZGERALD@spokanecounty.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:47 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Moore, Joy <Joy.Moore@courts.wa.gov>; Johnson, Stacey <Stacey.Johnson@courts.wa.gov>;
Ruth Gordon <rgordon@co.jefferson.wa.us>; Barbara Miner <Barbara.Miner@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: WSACC GR 22 Comments Letter
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Dear Clerk of the Supreme Court,
 
Attached is a letter from the Washington State Association of County Clerks providing
comments on GR 22.  If there are any questions, our Association points of contact are
Ruth Gordon, Jefferson County Clerk (360-385-9128), Barb Miner, King County Clerk
(206-477-0777) and myself.  My contact information is in the signature block below. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Respectfully, Tim
 
Timothy W. Fitzgerald
Spokane County Clerk
(509) 477-3901
TFitzgerald@spokanecounty.org
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